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From Linda Frith Dat66 th February, 1989 

To Craig Simpson-/' Ref 

cc .l. Roult 
J. Marley 
R. Wheywell

KOATE HP 

I spoke to Gary Mull, Product Manager for the Factor VIII products in the 
USA, and he told me that a phase 4 study is about to start. They hope to 
have 4 to 6 months safety data for a poster at the International Congress of 
Haemostasis and Thrombosis in August 1989. 

The protocol from this work may give you an indication whether the results 
and therefore conclusions would be sufficient for our licencing authorities. 

• At least you would be able to ascertain what additional information the UK 
would required. 

Kind regards, 

GRO-C 

Linda Frith 
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